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PROPOSED HOUSING DEVELOPMENT COMMUNITY CONSULTATION EVENT
LAND AT SWINHOE ROAD, BEADNELL
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TO BE HELD ON: 23RD JANUARY 2017; 3:45PM UNTIL 6:45PM
AT: BEADNELL WOMEN'’S INSTITUE HALL, BEADNELL, NORTHUMBERLAND, NE67 5AJ

A community consultation is being held in Beadnell to give local residents & businesses an
opportunity to express their views on proposed new housing development on the above land.

The scheme is proposed to be a mix of affordable, permanently occupied and market housing.

Please come along any time between 3:45pm and 6:45pm for the drop in session to put forward your
ideas. This gives you an opportunity to see the plans, meet the development team and also offer

feedback on the proposals.

If you require any additional information please contact the Land and Property Team at Hellens Group
on 0191 4180020 (Option 5) or alternatively by email on info@hellens.co.uk




